
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

 

  Request for Confidentiality 
 

              January 7, 2025 
           MSBD-24-F007 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046 USA 
 
Re:   Change in ID Application 
From:  Intel Corporation Model BE201D2W under FCC ID PD9BE201D2  
To: Panasonic Corporation of North America Model: WL24A under FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL24A 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §0.457, §0.459), we are 
requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachments as permanent confidential documents from public 
disclosure. 
• Operational Description 
 
Above mentioned document which contains detailed system and equipment description is considered as proprietary 
information in operation of the equipment. The public disclosure of above documents might be harmful to our company 
and would give competitor an unfair advantage in the market. 
 
In addition, please be advised that Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby requests the following filed sensitive 
information to be held under short-term confidential, pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the 
Commission’s Rules and the provisions in FCC Public DA 04-1705. We request temporarily confidentiality of 180 days, 
starting from the original issued Certification grant date. 
• External Photos 
• User Manual  
 
Panasonic Corporation of North America also acknowledges that we will provide appropriate notice to Sporton International 
Inc. should the following occur. 
 
- We will immediately notify Sporton International Inc. in the event the information regarding the product, or the product is 

made available to the public. Sporton International Inc. will then release the documents listed above for public disclosure, 
pursuant to FCC Public Notice DA 04-1705. 

 
It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format cannot be granted as confidential documents and 
those information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter.  
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory and Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 




